Barton & Loguidice, D.P.C.

Memo To: Sandy Creek Town Board Date: August 12, 2020
From: Jacqueline Novak Project No.: 1001.005.001
Anthony Young, P.E. 1001.008.002

Subject: Board Update - Sandy Creek Sewer Project
- Sandy Creek/Richland Joint Water Project

Sewer Project Update:
e Revised REDI Grant Scope of Services— accepted. EFC General Disbursement Agreement needs
to be approved
s Project budgets updated
s Interest surveys to be sent soon
e Schedule Public Informational Meeting

Water Project Update:
e Activity Completed in Last Month and Current Activities
o Construction is expected to start Thursday, August 13" on Sherman Lacy Road.

o Payment Application No. 1 has been submitted by WD Malone. This payment
application covers only stored material.
o Work continues on project easements.

e Project Financing
o Coordination with EFC, RD, and Fiscal Advisors continues.
o Process has started to increase the maximum about to be expended

s Steps to Proceed
o Anticipated Construction Start ~ August 2020
o Construction Completion — Spring 2022

Page: 1

120 Washington Street, Suite 100, Watertown, New York 13601 315-457-5200 Fax: 315-451-0052 dclark@bartonandloguidice.com

8-12-2020 Sandy Creek Board Update (1D 2106476).docx

%)

&

-



